
TOWN OF NIAGARA, N.Y. (May 22, 2020) – Memorial Day is a day to honor heroes 
as we remember the bravery and sacrifice of those who have died defending our 
nation. Niagara Falls Landfill would like to offer our sincere thanks to the men and 
women of our armed forces, and their families, for their unwavering bravery. We can 
never express how grateful we are for your service.

On this Memorial Day, we also find ourselves in the midst of a different battle, and we 
would be remiss not to thank the heroes who are currently showing extreme courage 
in the fight against COVID-19. To all health care professionals, first responders and all 
frontline employees across the country, thank you. It is your courage that will lead us 
out of this trying time.

To those who have lost family and friends to this pandemic, we are sorry for your loss 
and share in your grief. You will remain in our thoughts, and we continue to wish you 
peace in the months and years ahead. 

We remain steadfast in our gratitude as a member of this community and honored to 
serve our neighbors. We wish you and yours a safe and happy Memorial Day.
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